
 

CORRUGATED WEEK 2018 
Again a successful participation 
for the Corrugated Board Converting 

division 

This year the Corrugated Week took place in 

Indianapolis, USA between September 24 – 27, 2018. 

BAHMUELLER was again represented with an own 

booth. The co-produced convention organized by the 

corrugated industry organization TAPPI and AICC was 

an important and successful event for the BAHMUELLER 

Corrugated Board Converting division. We had the 

possibility to discuss a lot of new potential investment 

projects with our customers from US. BAHMUELLER 

looks very positive into the future and will attend the 

show again next year. 

Thanks to all our customers for visiting us on the 

Corrugated Week 2018! 
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